
Oxford 

28, May, 1915. 

Dear Packard, 

Glad to see such a good programme for the Library Association 

Meeting at Atlantic City. Give my greetings please to the 1:iembers. 

I have had most appreciative letters from the libraries and the men 

to whom l sent the half-dozen copies of your edition of the 'Gold Headed 

Cane'. Rolleston was particularly delighted. The 'get-up' is a great 

credit to the publisher. 

Ask Dr. Bulette to send me a copy of his paper when it is printed, 

as that is a subject which has always been of great interest. 

If you ever see Fred's widow give her my love please. 

I Sincerely yours, 
r 

I WID Osler 


